
Funding for this Site

This website was made possible by a grant from the Legal Services Corporation. The
website was developed to establish a collaborative network of information sharing
for the purposes of centralizing legal information and expertise on poverty law
issues in Idaho, and provide easy access to invaluable legal information including
community legal education materials, court forms, volunteer lawyer opportunities
and links to additional resources within Idaho. We have more information about the
site in our privacy policy, terms of use and legal disclaimer.

The Legal Services Corporation Technology Initiative Grants are intended to improve
access to justice and legal information through the use of technology. The Legal
Services Corporation provides federal financial support to organizations that assist
low-income individuals and families with legal problems. The web site grant was one
of 32 grants awarded to legal services programs in the nation in the year 2002.

LSC's support for this website is limited to those activities that are consistent with
LSC restrictions.

Last updated on July 15, 2020.
How helpful do you find the information on this page?
○ Not helpful 
○ Somewhat helpful 
○ Very helpful 
Save

Comment

About text formats

○  N/A 
○  Not related to my issue 
○  Not enough information 
○  Unclear information 

Please tell us why this page wasn't helpful

https://www.idaholegalaid.org/node/1061/web-site-privacy-policy
https://www.idaholegalaid.org/node/1060/web-site-terms-and-conditions-use
https://www.idaholegalaid.org/node/1062/web-site-legal-disclaimer
http://www.lsc.gov/
https://www.idaholegalaid.org/filter/tips


Plain text

No HTML tags allowed.
Lines and paragraphs break automatically.
Web page addresses and email addresses turn into links automatically.

This question is for testing whether or not you are a human visitor and to prevent
automated spam submissions.
Save

Print

Table of Contents

NEWS

News & publications

The news about recent activities for needed peoples.

More News

25 Aug 2017

Court Rules that Same Sex Parent can Move Forward with Discrimination Suit
Against the State of Idaho

In an important step in securing equal rights for same-sex couples, a federal court
ruled yesterday that an unmarried, lesbian mother can continue her fight to be
recognized as the parent daughter.
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17 Jan 2017

ILAS receives funds to help seniors from Idaho National Laboratory

IDAHO LEGAL AID RECEIVES $1,440 GRANT Idaho National Laboratory, on behalf…
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